
Navy to Establish Type Wing
for F-35C Squadrons
ARLINGTON, Va. — The Navy will establish a new type wing as
commander over the service’s growing F-35C Lightning II strike
fighter community.

According to an internal directive, commander, Joint Strike
Fighter Wing, will be established on Aug. 1 at Naval Air
Station (NAS) Lemoore, California. The new wing will man,
train  and  equip  the  three  current  F-35C  strike  fighter
squadrons (VFAs): the two fleet replacement squadrons, VFA-101
at Eglin Air Force Base, Florida, and VFA-125 at Lemoore, plus
VFA-147, an operational squadron currently in transition from
the F/A-18E to the F-35C.

As more fleet squadrons make the transition to the F-35C, they
will be reassigned from their current wing, Strike Fighter
Wing, U.S. Pacific Fleet — also at Lemoore — or Strike Fighter
Wing  Atlantic  at  NAS  Oceana,  Virginia.  Those  wings  will
continue to man, train and equip the Navy’s F/A-18 strike
fighter squadrons.
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